November 9, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I hope that this letter finds you and your family healthy.

This year MRHS will once again be participating in the Trex Plastic Film Recycling Challenge. Last year the district placed second in the nation. This year we hope to be number one! The challenge runs from November 15, 2021, through April 15, 2022. Cardboard collection bins are in the school hallways near the General Office, upstairs and outside the Media Center. This allows our students to conveniently drop off their plastic.

Winners will be announced on Earth Day, April 22, 2022.

The following plastic items can be recycled:

- 1. Grocery bags
- 2. Bread bags
- 3. Case overwrap
- 4. Dry cleaning bags
- 5. Newspaper sleeves
- 6. Ice bags
- 7. Wood pellet bags
- 8. Ziplock and other re-closable bags
- 9. Produce bags
- 10. Bubble wrap
- 11. Salt bags
- 12. Cereal bags

Please note that all plastic must be clean, dry and free from food residue. Thank you for doing your part to make us a little greener.

Be well.

Sincerely, Andrew F. Teeple Superintendent